
Heath Township 

Meeting Minutes 

September 2017 

1.  Call to order 

The regular monthly meeting of the Heath Township Board was called to order by Supervisor Ron Jones 

at 7:00 on September 11, 2017 at the township hall. Meiste opened with prayer. 

2.  Roll call 

Supervisor Ron Jones, Clerk Sheila Meiste, Trustee Hilda Boerman, Trustee Bill Harvey, Treasurer, 

Misti Lindholm. 

3.  Approval of minutes from last meeting 

  Previous months minutes were approved. 

4.  Reports 

Jim Storey, County Commissioner.  

 Due to historic high water levels, they are figuring out ways to preserve the deck at West Side 

County Park. 

 Health department is falling behind in inspections due to busy construction schedule. 

 Concluded sheriff department meetings 

5.  New business 

a) Resident questioned if Hungry for Christ can run their refrigerated trucks 24 hours a day. Hilda will 

contact PCI. Ron reminded him this is allowed in commercial zoning. 

 

b) Nancy questioned if the weeds can be taken care of on the west side of the bridge. PCI has been 

notified. 

 

c) Stephanie questioned if the township is working on floodplain maps. Ron noted that Heath Township 

is not in a flood plain.  FEMA is working on maps for flood areas in the county. 

6.  Zoning update 

a)  The Planning Commission will be meeting on Thursday, October 19 at 7:00. 

7.  Bills 

a)  Motion by Boerman supported by Lindholm to pay township bills.  

b)  Motion by Harvey supported by Lindholm to pay fire department bills.  

8.  Adjournment 

 a)  Motion by Boerman supported by Lindholm to adjourn the meeting at 7:30. 

 


